
                   

NATTE-BEALIBA FNC 

A GRADE SENIOR COACHING POSITION 

2020 

 Natte-Bealiba Football Netball Club are seeking an A Grade Senior coach to lead our netball sides for the 
2020 season.   

Our club participates in the Maryborough Castlemaine District Football & Netball League (MCDFNL). 
Our fixture runs from April till September with games  played Saturdays with one Sunday game during the 
season, A grade is played at 2.35pm and all finals are played in Maryborough. 
Our club rooms are situated at the Natte Yallock recreation reserve approximately 29kms from 
Maryborough, 51kms from St Arnaud and an hour’s drive from Ballarat and Bendigo. 
We have a dedicated and supportive committee who promote opportunities for all players. 
We have a great atmosphere with modern club rooms and up to date facilities and equipment. 
Our current team of players have great skills, abilities and dedication and are looking for the right person 
to lead them in 2020. 

 Qualifications:  

• Foundation coaches qualification (if not, must complete this online course by season start April 2020) 

• Working with Childrens Check 

• Level 1 First Aid preferred 

Role 
Development of training programs both pre-season and throughout the home and away draw on Thursday 
nights with a second night implemented during the season depending on player/coach availability.   
Pre-season training night can be negotiated.  Strong planning and organisational skills will be required. 
The Senior coach is required to work in conjunction with our B & C Grade coaches to implement court 
structures whilst aiming to progress players throughout the grades. Coaching will be in accordance with 
the Netball Victoria coaches code of conduct. 
The successful candidate must be a self-motivated leader, with excellent communication and interpersonal 
skills and able to delegate effectively. This role is considered a volunteered role but can attract a 
negotiated honorarium payment for the right candidate. 
 
Interested applicants can contact Desley McClelland  0447 68 7447 awdjmcclelland@hotmail.com , Jess 
White 0448 238 348 or Amber Perry  0447 611 922 with their experience, qualifications and importantly, 
their vision for NBFNC in 2020. 
 
Note: While we are primarily seeking to fill the A Grade Coaching position at this stage, we would love to hear from 
you if you are interested in any of the other coaching positions for season 2020. (B, C Grade, u13s & u11s) 
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